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 As parishioners we offer our sincere 
sympathy, prayers and support to the family 
members of those who have died recently: 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED 
Margaret Lowe 

Hill Court, formerly Avondale Green 
May Murray (née Cassidy), Ulster Street 

Mary McShane, Francis Street 
Barry Weisberg died in Bath, UK 

 

MONTHS MINDS AND ANNIVERSARIES 
 

SATURDAY 20 AUGUST (VIGIL)  7.00PM 
William Geary, Clara Street 

 

SUNDAY 21 AUGUST 9.00AM 
Roseanna Thompson, Shankill Street 

 

SUNDAY 21 AUGUST 10.30AM 
Brendan McAlinden, Killough Gardens 

Vincent Mitchell, Annaloiste Road 
Johnny Haughian, Beech Court 

Gerald Blaney, Wellington Street 
Sean Blaney, Sloan Street 

 

MONDAY 22 AUGUST - 10.00AM 
Jimmy McCann, Rampart Street 

Michael Collins, Cork 
Kathleen Mallon, Elmwood Terrace 

 

TUESDAY 23 AUGUST – 10.00AM 
Mary Grace McCorry 

Stephen Duff, Carrigart Manor 
Tim Green Cafolla Gardens 

Helen Ahmad (née Curran), New Street 
 

WEDNESDAY 24 AUGUST – 10.00AM 
Seamus McCrory, Silverwood Drive 
Hugh Hughes, Drumbeg/Hill Court 

Edward (Eddie) Shanks, Francis Street 
 

THURSDAY 25 AUGUST – 10.00AM 
No Anniversaries 

 

FRIDAY 26 AUGUST - 10.00AM 
William (Billy) Hatchell, Edward Street 

 

SATURDAY 27 AUGUST 10.30 AM 
Rory Scullion (MM), Silverwood Drive 

 
SATUDAY 27 AUGUST (VIGIL) – 7.00PM 

Kathleen Haughey, Francis Street 
Sheila Butler, Ashwood 

Sammy McKey, New Street 
 

************************************************************** 

ETERNAL REST GRANT UNTO THEM O, LORD 
MAY PERPETUAL LIGHT SHINE ON THEM, AMEN! 

We extend a warm welcome to all who attend our church. We hope you will find 
our parish community a place where your life of faith will be nourished. Your 

prayers, your presence and your talents are most welcome! 
May God bless all of us. 

OUR PARISH BULLETIN 
SAINT PAUL’S PARISH, SHANKILL 

 

SUNDAY 21st AUGUST 2022 
 

21st SUNDAY IN 
ORDINARY TIME 

24-HOUR NUMBER FOR ALL 
SICK CALLS AND 
EMERGENCIES 

TEL: (028) 3832 3161 
 

Parish web: www.lurganparish.com 
Facebook: @lurganparish 

Parish App: Parish365 
Download App Store or Google Play 

 

Saint Vincent de Paul, William Street: 
(028) 3832 5725 

 

SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN AND  
ADULTS WHO REQUIRE PROTECTION: 

Dromore Diocesan 
Designated Liaison Person 

Mrs Patricia Carville. Tel. 077 8991 7741 
 

Saint Paul’s Parish Safeguarding 
Representative and Parish Sacristan. 

Telephone: 07563 293429 

OUR PARISH CLERGY 
Canon Liam Stevenson, PP VF Fr Colum Wright, CC 
Telephone: (028) 38323161  St Paul’s Presbytery 
Fr Jozef Wozniak, S.Chr  54 Francis Street, 
Telephone: (028) 3834 9338  Lurgan BT66 6DL 
66-70 North Street   Telephone: (028) 3832 7173 
Lurgan BT67 9AH   colum.wright@btinternet.com 
 

Our Parish Deacon: Rev Kevin Devine (028) 3832 3161 

 
ST PETER’S PARISH 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Sunday 
Vigil 6:00pm (Saturday) 

8:00am, 10:00am (po polsku) 
and 12 Noon 

  

Weekdays 
Monday to Friday: 8:00am 

Tuesday and Friday:7:00pm 
Saturday 9.30am 

 

Saint Peter’s Parish Office 
Parish Secretary 
(028) 3832 3161 

stpetersparishlurgan@dromorediocese.org 
 

Office Hours 
Monday 10:00am – 1:00pm and  

1:45pm –4.00pm 
Tuesday–Thursday 9.00am – 1.00pm and 

1:45pm – 4.00 pm  
Friday 9.00am–1.00pm  
and 1:30pm –2:30pm 

 
ST PAUL’S PARISH 
MASS SCHEDULE 

Sunday 
Vigil 7:00pm (Saturday) 

9:00am and 10:30am. 
 

Weekdays 
Monday to Friday: 10:00am 

Saturday 10.30am 
 

Saint Paul’s Parish Office 
Parish Secretary 

Telephone: (028) 3832 1289 
Email: 

stpaulsparishlurgan@dromorediocese.org 
Office Hours 

Monday to Friday 9.00am to 12.30pm 
 

Requests for Anniversaries/Month’s Mind 
 

Polite reminder: Notices should be left 
into the Parish Office on or before 

12 noon each Wednesday if 
they are to be included in the Bulletin. 

The diocesan stipend is £10.00. 

REMEMBER THEM, O LORD 

GENTLE REMINDER 
 

If you have taken a bulletin during Mass, please take it 
home with you. Thank You 

 
Thank you to everyone for your generous 

donations to the Food Bank. 
Unfortunately, the Food Bank is unable to 

accept perishable goods. 
 

The parish office area will be open daily from 
9am until 12 Noon Monday to Friday. for all 
donations to be dropped off.  Thank You!  

CEMETERY SUNDAY 
Decade of the Rosary and Prayers 

for the Faithful Departed 
on 

 

Sunday 28th August 2022 
 

Dougher Cemetery at 3.00pm 
 

and 
 

St Colman’s Cemetery at 5.00pm 
 

The Ceremony will include Scripture 
Readings, Prayers and Blessing of the 

Graves 

 
***************************************************************************************************** 

ADORATION CHAPEL 
 

Our Lady of Fatima Prayers Family Rosary Devotion 7 - 8pm 
Tuesday 13 September and 

Tuesday 13 October 
 

 

 

Please don’t forget me. 
Call at my House and say a prayer 

 

Looking for Mass? 
Find a Mass at your destination at 

www.masstimes.org 

 
 

With great joy and thanksgiving we 
welcome the following children into our 
parish community who were baptized 

during the past week: 
 
 

Evelyn Claire Mullaly 
Elizabeth Jane Hamill 

Cadáin James McGeown 
 

All parents wishing to have a child 
baptised in St Paul’s Parish, must contact 

the Parish Office by telephone: 
(028) 3832 1289. 

 

One month’s notice is required. 
Baptisms take place on the second and 

fourth Sunday of each month. 

BAPTISMS 

Adoration Chapel Edward Street 
Daily 9.00am to 7.00pm 

 

Pilgrimage Walk 
 

Glenalough, Co Wicklow 
 

Tuesday 23rd August 
30 places available to young adults – 18 

– 30 year olds 
 

Cost £10 each to cover bus and entry 
into Glenalough. 

Bring packed lunch and suitable 
footwear for walking. 

 

Please promote to friends and family. 
Bus will pick up on route from Hilltown 
to Newry, also Lurgan to Banbridge. 

 

To register email 
youthdirector@dromorediocese.org 

FOOD BANK 

GOING ON HOLIDAY 

2022 GUIDED TOURS OF NEWRY 
CATHEDRAL 

 

We are pleased to announce that, following 
the interruption caused by the pandemic, 
we will once again offer guided tours of the 
cathedral on the following dates: 
 

 Wednesday 24th August 2022 at 7 pm 
 

Each tour will take approximately 90 
minutes. 
 
Please meet at the main door of the 
Cathedral. You will hear the story of the 
building of the Cathedral, 1825-1829, and of 
the later extensions.  The history of its 
stained glass, marble altars, sculptures and 
magnificent mosaics will also be explained.  
 

There is no charge for these tours. 
 

Participants are asked to please wear a 
mask and observe social distancing. 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION 
Sunday 14th AUGUST £1,192.47 

 

Thank you for your continued get generosity to 
your Parish and your Priest. 

 

As you may know, the Adoration Chapel in Edward Street is owned by the 
people of Lurgan. 

 

We are planning to paint the outside of the Adoration Chapel and are reaching 
out to you, to help us raise the money for this. 

 

A collection will be held after all Masses on the weekend of 
27th and 28th August. Donation envelopes will also be available at the back of 

the Adoration Chapel. 
 

We thank you in advance for your generosity. 
 

When the work is completed, a Mass of Thanksgiving will be celebrated for all 
those who donated. Details will be published in the Parish bulletins. 

 

Sacred Heart Adoration Chapel Committee 
Anyone wishing to receive a  

Coeliac host please make yourself 
known to the Sacristan 

REQUESTS FOR ANNIVERSARIES AND 
MONTH’S MINDS 

 

When leaving Anniversary/Month’s mind requests into 
the Parish Office please ensure you have included 

your contact details on the request to enable the Parish 
Secretary to contact you should she need to do so.  

You are welcome to use the anniversary envelopes at 
the back of the Church. 

 

Thank You 

IRISH LANGUAGE COLLECTION 
The Gaelic League Committee would 

like to thank everyone who contributed 
generously to the recent Irish language 

collection.   
Total raised was £1,140.00 

Mile buiochas. If I knew you and you knew me, 
If both of us could clearly see 
And with an inner sight divine 

The meaning of your heart and mine 
I’m sure that we would differ less and 

clasp our hands in friendliness 
Our thoughts would pleasantly agree 

 

If I knew you and you knew me! 

FLOWER GARDEN AT ST PAULS AUGUST 2022 
 

Community Outreach Group are planning to have events on the third 
Wednesday of each month beginning 21st September when our first event will 

be held in the Jethro Centre at 8pm given by the ABC Family History 
Association. The facilitator is Joy Smyth. 

 

The subject is: Do You Really Know Who You Are? Let Us Help You Find Out.  
 

The Association helps us to make connections between ourselves and our 
ancestors, where and how they lived. Please come and enjoy the evening.  

 

Bring your friends. All are welcome. 

Life is a grindstone. Whether it 
grinds us down or polishes us up 
depends on us. Thomas Holdcroft 

 

Give a helping hand and when you 
find Friend or Foe   SMILE… 

For who knows you may heal or 
mend a broken heart and make 

your Foe a Friend 
The Gitangali Album 


